
 Cloverleaf Lakes Protective Association  Annual Meeting. 

 10AM, May 28th. 2022 

 Location: Round Lake Pavilion. 

 All Board members present, Introduction of Board Members. 58 CLPA members present. 

 1) Chris called the meeting to order. 

 2) Motion to approve last year's annual meeting minutes. Approved. 

 3) Jessica presented the treasurer’s report. Balance sheet looks good. $23037.19 In 
 total expenses and total income at $17,796.52 for 2021. Donations year to date are 
 $14.605.  229 Member households. Treasures report approved. 

 4) Moved to elect new member Pete Jensema and reelect Jessica Meier and Chris 
 Sampson to 3 year terms. Motion carried. 

 5)  MIlfoil report. Experimental ProcellaCor spot treatment appears to have worked as 
 hoped. Stonewort has been detected on Pine lake, our consultant Onterrra 
 recommends wait and see and increase boat-launch vigilance. Pete Karlson will 
 continue to be our locally based Dash Vendor. Onterra recommends in investing 
 heavily in DASH and diver removal of milfoil for 2022 

 6) Request to invest up to $15,000 for summer 2022 milfoil harvesting. Motion carried 

 7) DNR warden gave a talk concerning boater safety. Anyone born after 1989 must do a 
 boater safety course. Reminded everyone on slow no wake 100 feet from peers, other 
 boats and people. Jet Skis must stay 200 feet away from everything and everyone. All 
 boaters must also stay 100 feet away from dive flags. Report on bears (don’t feed 
 them), Racoons appear to have a high rate of distemper this year. Make sure your 



 pets have been vaccinated. Bird influenza is here in Shawano County. If you see more 
 than 5 dead birds please report this to the DNR. 

 8) Update on lake management plan that is required by DNR. This is mostly finished. 
 Listed a few challenges but mostly good environmental news. Very good water quality. 
 We should appreciate what we have. 

 9) Fisheries report. Panfish are larger. Muskies are doing well, Walleys are also doing 
 better than the past as DNR have been stocking larger fish so they are not just bass 
 bait. 

 9) Beavers are still here and causing some damage, the town is looking into this. 
 Unfortunately it appears the eagle chicks did not survive as no activity has been seen 
 for a few weeks. A deceased adult eagle was found near the lakes. 

 10) Report on the 4th of July activities 

 11) Gibson island was cleaned up and many fallen trees removed. Also volunteers have 
 been planting native plants. Friends of Gibson Island now has a facebook page. 

 12) Directory of lake residents was handed out to members present and others will have 
 them dropped off at their home soon. 

 Meeting adjourned at 12:00 


